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Meet Jennie Fleurant, Water Treatment 

& Distribution Operator 

T
odd Creek Village Metropolitan District is excited to introduce you to another new  

member of our team, Jennie Fleurant, Water Treatment & Distribution Operator. Jennie 

graduated from Metropolitan State University in May of this year with a Bachelors Degree  

in Environmental Science and Hydraulics Concentration, and joined our team in June.  

She also has an Associates Degree in Water Quality Management from Red Rocks  

Community College.

Most recently, Jennie worked with the Barr Milton Watershed Reservoir Association as an 

intern, so she’s already familiar with our area and water considerations. As part of the TCVMD 

team, she will be hands on working with the daily operations and compliance oversight of the water treatment and distribution 

system. Jennie’s primary focus is collecting water samples and performing testing to ensure our water quality meets or exceeds all 

state compliance levels. Additionally, she also makes sure that system blow-off valves, air vacuum valves, filter equipment, and in-line 

valves are operating properly.

Jennie is very passionate about water—specifically about clean and safe water for human consumption! It’s a mission that is near and 

dear to her heart, and for good reason! Jennie is a native of Haiti where she lived until 2016 when she came to the US specifically to 

pursue her education in water quality and management. Being part of a team protecting and distributing safe water for everyone is 

what she has always wanted to do.

Though an islander at heart, Jennie has adapted well to life in Colorado. She loves living here, and especially enjoys the beautiful 

views and proximity of the mountains because in her spare time you’ll frequently find her outdoors thoroughly enjoying an active  

lifestyle filled with skiing, hiking, and camping whenever possible. She also enjoys playing volleyball when she has the opportunity.

Jennie is very excited to be on the TCVMD team and about the prospect of continuing to learn and expand her knowledge and  

expertise with water quality management and grow within the District., and we’re excited to have her and what she brings to the 

table! If you see her out and about, be sure to say hi and help us welcome her aboard!

Transparency Notice: Board meetings are held the second Thursday of each month at 2:00 pm  

via Zoom. The public is always welcome and encouraged to attend.


